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March 24, 2017 

  

 

Don Cameron  

556 Ashland Ave 

St Paul MN 55102 

 

VIA US MAIL  

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 669 York Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Cameron: 

 

Per your request, the above-referenced matter has been rescheduled to Tuesday, April 11, 2017 

at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  However, Fire Certificate of Occupancy staff will not be 

available due to training; therefore, the hearing date would be Tuesday, April 18, 2017 at 1:30 

p.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  Let me know if this date doesn’t work for you. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Fire Supervisors 

 Joe Brown 

 Lucas Cameron, lucaslcameron@gmail.com 
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